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Prevent Government removing DVLA services from the Post Office 
from April 2024.
We, the undersigned, agree with the National Federation of SubPostmasters (NFSP) and call on 
Government to reverse its decision to remove DVLA services from the Post Office network from the 
31st of March, 2024. If this is refused, this then begs the question, does the Government not want a Post 
Office network?

Why is this important?
Six million people use the Post Office network for accessing DVLA services per year. Half use cash to 
pay, many due to the cost of living crisis. As banks exit the High Street and communities across the UK, 
there is a growing requirement for a national infrastructure that can provide vulnerable customers with 
essential face to face services. This infrastructure is already in place via the network of privately-owned 
small businesses that make up the Post Office.

Your data
In order to add your signature to this petition, we (the NFSP) need to collect your name, postcode, 
signature and consent. We will not use the name you are providing for any other purpose. Your 
signature will be made accessible to the public when it is added to this petition. It will be held on the 
petition permanently.

You can contact us to ask us to access or to rectify the data we have about you or to object to the 
processing of it by emailing communications@nfsp.org.uk or calling 01273 452324.
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Submission

Once you have collected as many names as you can, please submit this form to the NFSP by the latest
Friday 18 August 2023.  Please mail to NFSP, Evelyn House, 22 Windlesham Gardens, Shoreham-by-Sea, 
BN43 5AZ.

THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT
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